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September 7, 2017 
 
 

 
RE: Sterile Processing Service (SPS) 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 

A design-build SPS project for the Charlie Norwood VAMC was awarded to Nacci 
Construction in 2014. The project was extremely complicated with multiple rooms having 
differing pressure requirements. A scope processing area was included in the project which had 
its own set of requirements essentially being a small SPS. The project was located in the center 
of the first floor of the CNVAMC. Compounding the problem the existing SPS had to remain in 
operation during the entire renovation. The existing SPS comprised approximate 40% of the new 
project footprint. The project was processed as a design-build whereby the firm selected, NACCI 
Construction, was tasked with designing the SPS to stringent VA criteria. 
 

NACCI Construction did a remarkable job of pulling the project together. There were many 
difficulties during the construction period which Nacci Construction handled very professionally. 
There were 40 rooms within the project, a separate air handler, wet and dry exhausts, 3 large 
sterilizers, 4 washers, a cart wash, sterile area, decon area, storage area and ancillary areas. The 
project was a success with few modifications. 
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